
 

 

 

26th February 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are nearly at the full return on 8th March.  

I am updating the Risk Assessment and then I will share it with you. There are not 

many changes. Most of the staff and yourselves will still not have been vaccinated so 

all protocols will remain in place for the foreseeable future. Therefore, staggered 

starts/class bubbles/ masks on site/one way systems etc will all continue. I will send 

a reminder of all of this next week.  

Wednesday Word 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-

word/holiday?pid=MTA101634&v=18.9 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY – THURSDAY 4th March 

There will be an additional Zoom on this day (at your usual time) with regards to 

World Book Day and the teachers will let you know on Google Classroom what will 

be happening. There is clearly no expectation to dress up this year but we will have a 

focus on favourite books and reading on this day.                                                                                                                                                                                   

Reading is the key skill to access the curriculum and is incredibly important. I know 

we all have a favourite book or poem or magazine we like to read so please talk to 

your children about it! Many thanks for your support and look out for the activities 

on Thursday.  

As we continue in this season of Lent I have attached also a message from the Pope 

to support us in our journey this year.  

Please keep all of our school family in your prayers as we cope with this pandemic 

and very sadly the illness and loss of our loved ones, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

 

Love God, Love One Another 
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